“Let your light shine.” matthew 5:ﬂ

What an incredib|9 }Ju59 half term we’ve had, beginning with the sad death of the deen, and her state funeral. Since
then we have worked incrediblg hard with our learning and erjogecl many sPecial events along the way, such as World
News Day, Sponsored (Gardening, Autumn Poetry [raise, the [arvest Celebration at St Christopher’s , Sports

Competitions, World Mental [Health Day and welcomed a host of sPecia] visitors, to name just a few.
] would like to say a huge THANK YOU to everyone who gave so gcnerously to the Har\/est APPcal for Burundi,
Futting togcthcr the money forthe Red, White & (Green dag, and the Sponsorcd Gardcning, our school Fami]g raised
an incredible £694.80. T his is an amazing achievement, esPccia]]9 during these cha”enging times but 'm sure the
women and girls in Burundi will be so blessed as a result oFgourgiving.
Toclag we say a sad farewell to Willow, who is moving to a new home out of the area. Qurlove and prayers go with

Willow, and l'xcrmcami]g - we will miss you.

Manners and Respect

At Lea Endowed, we have a wonderful reputation for our excellent manners and
respectful attitude. It is something that visitors comment on regularly. This does not
just happen by accident. We work very hard to help our children make good choices
with behaviour, manners and respect. However, in recent weeks, we have noticed a

few of our children forgetting some of the basic manners and learning behaviours, i

which are a non-negotiable at Lea Endowed. Children are expected to say “Please” EET R g B
and “Thank you”, to stand aside at gates and doors to let adults pass through, and to - .
always “treat others as they would like to be treated”. They are asked to sit properly
at their desks and in the dining hall. We expect children to look at people when being

spoken to. These things are not part of the National Curriculum but we believe they

are important life skills, and will help our children to stand out from the crowd, by

shining a respectful and polite attitude in the wider world.
Thank you for supporting us with these important values by talking to your children
about how they can shine in this way, Thank you. '

Lacey in Year 3, and
ErnGin Rcccption

As many people prepare to take part in so-called “harmless” activities,
connected with Hallowe’en, during the holiday, please be mindful that at
Lea Endowed we prefer to fill our children’s minds with things that bring

peace, hope and joy by celebrating THE LIGHT and all that is good.
. Poppy Appeal
After half term we will be helping with the Poppy
Appeal. Children will be able to make a suggested

i R ¢

T!")ank you goryour suPPor’c this half donation for

Zip Pulls £1, Reflectors £1, Silicone wristbands £1,

CM Seagrave Snap Bands £1.50 and of course
traditional poppies 20p.
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